
 

 

 

 

 

 

Hi everyone, 
The day of love today- Valentines Day. However, I think that is a 
great reminder about caring about others. 
What is love? This is the question I put forward to students this 
morning. Yes, we got the giggles and mushy kisses answers.  
We explored how Valentines Day came about, then talked about love 
being a verb and what love is. 
Love is patient, love is kind. It does not envy, it does not boast, it is 
not proud. It does not dishonor others, it is not self-seeking, it is not 
easily angered, it keeps no record of wrongs. 
 
Scripture 
Scripture lessons begin tomorrow. 
 
Library and Art/Craft 
Mrs Luce is connecting our school history with her library lessons. 
Last week, students created a collage of the school when it started in 
1909 further down Tuntable Creek Road and when it was moved to 
its current position. At our Centenary Celebrations this year, we will 
begin our day at the original site, acknowledging the first teachers 
and students, before moving up to the site to continue celebrations. 
Notes will be sent home today too for any unreturned library books 
from last year. 
Miss Jodie will be away over the next two weeks. Mrs Cantrell and I 
will hold down the fort while she is away. Safe travels Miss Jodie. 
 
Regards 
Alison Bath 
Principal 
 

        Coming Up 

Wednesday 15 February 

Scripture starts 

Monday March 6 

Life Education at Corndale 

NAPLAN testing  

  During Weeks 8 and 10  

    (15-27 March) 
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